
 

 

CITY OF NEWTON 
 

IN CITY COUNCIL  
 

TRAFFIC COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 24, 2022 
 

Note: Below is a summary of Traffic Council actions only.  A full meeting report summarizing 
the Council’s discussion and public testimony regarding each agenda item will be posted on the 
City website in approximately two weeks following the above meeting date.  
 
Present: David Koses, Traffic Council Chair; Sergeant Michael Wade, Newton Police 
Department; Jason Sobel, Director of Transportation Operations; Councilor Oliver and Mitchell 
Fischman, Resident Member 
 
TC8-22 COUNCILORS GREENBERG, LEARY AND OLIVER, requesting discussion 

and potential approval of a street sweeping trial on the following streets in 
Nonantum: Allison Street, Beech Street, Cook Street, Dalby Street, Faxon Street, 
Green Street (Cook St to Pearl St), Jasset Street, Kennedy Circle, Los Angeles 
Street, and Middle Street.  The goal of the trial is to sweep streets once per month, 
on both sides, to provide for cleaner streets.  In order to accomplish this goal, a 
significant number of poles and signs would need to be installed, on all streets 
within the trial area, to inform the public that parking would be restricted on both 
sides of all these streets for approximately four hours per month.  Due to operational 
requirements, all parking on all these streets would need to be restricted during the 
same four hours each month, and all vehicles must be removed during these four 
hours, to allow for effective street sweeping. (Ward 1) [02/01/22 @ 2:12 PM] 
[REVISED 03/02/22 @ 8:25 AM] 

ACTION:  HELD 5-0. Hold for a trial of the following: Add parking regulations, one day 
per month, on a day of the week and during a window of time to be determined 
by the Commissioner of Public Works, to accommodate a street sweeping trial 
on the following streets in Nonantum: Allison Street, Beech Street, Cook 
Street, Dalby Street, Faxon Street, Green Street (Cook St to Pearl St), Jasset 
Street, Kennedy Circle, Los Angeles Street, and Middle Street.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David Koses, Transportation Coordinator 
Traffic Council Chair 


